

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 26th September 2021



This week the children have been learning all about their families. They have been drawing pictures and taking part in discussions talking about their family. They have also been learning about basic 2D shapes such as circle, triangle and square and enjoyed making a shape person. Next week our learning will be based around the book "The Ugly Duckling" and we will spend a lot of time talking about our feelings. The children will also be busy talking about how they can make their classroom a better place by showing good listening, keeping the classroom tidy and showing good manners.



MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Please make sure your child brings a snack and lunch with them in the morning and it is not dropped off later in the day, unless it is an emergency.



HOME ACTIVITY:

Please complete the VLE activities with your children on the day that they are at home. The activities will be on the website and the link will be shared with you via Class Dojo.





PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 26th September 2021

Photos of the Week



